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Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Within the next 18 months the school will have its Section 48 Catholic Schools Inspection (CSI).  This 
is likely to be next academic year.  
 
All schools with a designated religious character undergo this process about once every five years. 
Our last was in 2019. 
 
For some time already, we have been preparing for the CSI. The inspection regime has changed 
significantly since 2019 so we have been orientating our work accordingly. When it comes we will only 
be given 48 hours’ notice of the inspection. 
 
As part of our preparations we would like to know your views about the religious character of the 
school, so we have compiled a short questionnaire, I would be grateful if you could complete this by 
Friday 7 June. 
 
To access the questionnaire please follow this link. 

CSI Parent Survey May 2024  
  
Thank you for your support and taking the time to complete the questionnaire. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Matthew Quinn 
Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=q510xXSxzk6TjW_s7KPIr_ZeDcwnugBJpI5ph4GPYQFUMTlZOVMxMzM0Qzc3RUZJQzVZME5DU0ZHSS4u

